
 The regular monthly meeting the Town of Weston Board was held on Tuesday, March 14, 

2023 at the Town of Weston Hall.  Present were Bruce Podoll, Curt Heit, Pat Pickerign, and Cindy 

Wang. Supervisor Craig Lecheler was absent. 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Bruce Podoll. 

 The minutes of the February board meeting were read.  Curt Heit moved and Bruce 

Podoll second  to approve the minutes with one correction which states that Craig Lecheler 

moved to pay the vouchers instead of Curt Heit.  Motion carried.  

 The treasurer’s report was given.  Curt Heit moved and Bruce Podoll seconded to accept 

the treasurer’s report as read.   Motion carried. 

 PUBLIC COMMENTS:  Bruce Podoll stated the new truck will be built in June.  Bruce 

asked Gavin Styer about spreading water on Bates Road when they were hauling to cut down 

the dust.  Gavin said they could do it.   

 MEETING REPORTS:  None 

 DISCUSSION & ACTION ITEMS:   

 ROADWORK:  Jody Anderson had been plowing snow, sanding roads, and winging snow.  

He also had been putting weight limit signs up on the town roads. 

 BADGER BOOKS FOR ELECTIONS:  Chairman Bruce Podoll reported that the county would 

pay half (1/2) the cost of Badger Books that municipalities ordered now.  Curt Heit moved to 

purchase one Badger Book for registering voters at elections at a cost to the town for 

approximately $1,100.00.  Bruce Podoll seconded.  Motion carried. 

 MYER’S DRIVEWAY:  A motion was made by Curt Heit to table the discussion and 

decision on Lisa Myer’s driveway until April.  Bruce Podoll seconded.  Motion carried. 

 SANDING ROADS POLICY FOR EMERGENCIES:  Bruce moved to charge for sanding roads 

in emergencies.  Curt Heit  seconded.  Motion carried. 

 The annual meeting was set for Tuesday,  April 18, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. 

 VOUCHERS:  Curt Heit moved and Bruce Podoll seconded to pay the vouchers presented.  

Motion carried.   

 A motion was made by Bruce Podoll and seconded by Curt Heit to adjourn the meeting.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Pat Pickerign, Clerk 

 



 

  


